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 At the opening of the July 22, 2013, council meeting, Mayor Mark Stoeber stated that tonight we welcome Cassidy Witt, 

winner of the Cline Elementary Mayor of the Day raffle, as our Honorary Mayor.  This is the 4th year that the city of Cold Spring 

has participated with this event.  Mayor Stoeber presented a plaque to Cassidy Witt, and asked her to take her place on the d ais to 

start the meeting. 

 

The regular meeting of the Cold Spring City Council was called to order by Honorary Mayor Cassidy Witt of Cline 

Elementary School, with Mayor Mark Stoeber assisting.  Pledge to the flag and prayer was led by the City Clerk.  Cassidy Witt 

called the roll call which showed the following council members present – Lisa Cavanaugh, Lou Gerding, Dave Guidugli, Rob 

Moore, and Kathy Noel - excused was Adam Sandfoss.  Also present were Police Chief Ed Burk, City Clerk Rita Seger, 

Administrative Officer Stephen Taylor and Attorney Brandon Voelker,  

 

Cassidy Witt pointed out exits from Council Chambers, per Fire Department regulations. 

 

There were no additions or deletions to the agenda 

 

Items of interest to the community were reviewed by Honorary Mayor Witt. The next Movie in the Park will be held on 

Saturday, June 27th  at our Municipal Park at dusk.  The movie will be Wreck It Ralph.   Rob Moore announced the winner of the 

July Yard of the Month as William Bertram, 509 Darlas Drive.  He congratulated him on his beautiful yard, and he will receive a 

photograph of his yard, a gift certificate, and a “Yard of the Month” sign will be placed in his yard.  Honorary Mayor Witt stated 

that on Saturday, August 10th at 7 pm the Kentucky Symphony Orchestra will play at our Municipal Park, in the field behind the 

city building.  Bring your own lawn chairs or blankets, and coolers and enjoy this event.  The next Trunk Sale will be held on 

Saturday, September 14th at the Carole Huber Municipal Ballfield, from 9 am to noon.  Phone the city clerk at 441-9604 to 

register for your spot. 

 

There will be a drawing for an American flag and pole for a resident staying until the end of this meeting . 

 

The minutes of the June 24, 2013 council meeting were reviewed by all.    Lou Gerding made a motion for approval and 

Dave Guidugli  seconded the motion.  All were in favor.   Motion carried.   

   

There were no scheduled guests and no unscheduled guests who had comments. 

 

Honorary Mayor Witt stated that there were no old business items for discussion, and no new business items on the 

agenda.   

 

She verified that there no additional citizen comments . 

 

 Department reports were submitted in writing and reviewed. 

 

 Lou Gerding stated that there were a number of cars advertised “for sale” at 4210 Alexandria Pike.  Chief Burk stated 

that he spoke to the owner earlier today, informed them of our ordinance, and the vehicles have been removed.   

 

Council comments followed. 

   

Kathy Noel thanked Cassidy Witt for attending and doing a great job as our Honorary Mayor.   

 

 There were no comments from the attorney. 

 

 Honorary Mayor Cassidy Witt had no comments. 

 

 Assisting Mayor Mark Stoeber commented that this month we had a very light council agenda, as happens from time to 

time.  Previous honorary mayors have had to handle items such as budget approvals covering $3.5 million dollars.  Because of the 

strength of our honorary mayor, this meeting has been extremely quick and she did a great job.  He commented that he has a lot to 

learn from her.   

 

Roger and Jan Dill were the winners of the American flag and pole. 
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Rob Moore  made a motion to adjourn the July 22, 2013 council meeting, and Kathy Noel  seconded the motion.  All 

were in favor.  Motion carried.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Approved: 

 

 

City Clerk:       Mayor: 


